
 
 

Good morning Dunbarton, these are today’s announcements: 
 

Any students in grades 11 or 12 who are interested in volunteering to 

become a peer tutor in math please visit guidance to complete a peer tutor 

form.  We would appreciate anyone willing to help one or two days per week 

from 3:00 PM to 3:45 PM. 

Attention All Grade 9 Students:  All grade 9 students will be participating 

in the upcoming Take Our Kids to Work Day. On Wednesday November 6, 

2019, grade 9 students across Canada will spend the day at the workplace of 

a parent/guardian, relative, friend or volunteer host.  This an opportunity for 

students to explore career options in a fun and practical way!! Grade Nine 

Students are reminded to return permission forms to their homeroom 

teacher by Thursday October 24th. 

The Durham Regional Police are hiring for their after school initiative!  If 

you are between 15-18, Go to the DRPS website and apply online.  If you 

are selected, you will work every Wednesday evening and all day Saturday, 

be paid, earn a high school credit and receive many certifications.  If you 

have any questions, please see Ms. Nelson in the Co-Op office room 408. 

Do you want to win a free yearbook or a $20 gift card? If so come to 

the Caf at lunch to buy a ticket to participate in this year’s Scavenger Hunt. 

Taking place next week.  

Dunbarton participated in the LOSSA girl’s golf event on Tuesday 

October 8th and did extremely well.  Congratulations to Lauren Bevan on her 

fourth place finish and to Ava Koukifikas for winning LOSSA.  Ava will be 

attending OFSAA next week in St. Thomas.  Good luck Ava. 

A reminder to all Dungeon and dragons club members of the meeting 

tonight after school in the library classroom. See you there! 

 



Attention all girls participating in Sparking Science!  Sparking Science 

is this coming Wednesday!  Please be sure to arrive for the bus at 7:30 am 

sharp at the front of the school.  Once again, meet for Sparking Science, 

Wednesday morning, 7:30 at the front of the school. 

 

 

If you have missed any of these announcements, please check out our website under Daily 

Announcements or the twitter feed.  Thanks for listening and have a great day! 

 


